
 
    

Term 3 Week 2, 15th July 2024 – 19th July 2024 
 Welcome back to another fantastic term of learning!  Great to see so many students turn up 

prepared for classes and ready to begin. 
 We will be celebrating NAIDOC next week. NAIDOC is an opportunity for our school community 

to continue to learn about First Nations cultures and histories and participate in the on-going 
celebrations of the oldest, continuous living cultures on earth. 

 To continue to provide a safe and supportive learning environment, our Orange Alert system is 
now in full swing.  Students displaying negative behaviour directly impacting learning may now be 
issued an afterschool detention. Parents will be notified. 

 Just a reminder to check your child’s stationery and uniform to ensure they meet the requirements 
of their chosen subjects and school policy.   

 Your child’s Report Card will be emailed home today.  Please check your Junk folder to ensure it 
hasn’t gone there.  So much student achievement to celebrate from Semester 1! 

MONDAY 
15/07  NAIDOC Week  

TUESDAY 
16/07 

 Dreamtime games  
 Childcare visit Withcott Yr 12 

WEDNESDAY 
17/07 

 NAIDOC Whole school BBQ & Activities in the QUAD 
 Clontarf organising indigenous family BBQ/dinner 3pm 

THURSDAY 
18/07 

 DD Trials Rugby League Girls 10-12 Years (Valleys RLFC) 
 DD Trials Rugby League 13-14 Years Girls ( Harristown SHS) 

FRIDAY 
19/07 

 NAIDOC Parade 11am 
 Childcare Visit Withcott Yr 12 

 
Upcoming Important Dates 

 25/7 Gold Level Award Ceremonies 
 30/7 Subject Selection Evening – Yrs 8-9, 9-10, 10-11 

 
Did you Know: 

 Our year 9 and 10 textile classes are both doing a denim upcycling project that involves using 
old denim items to make something new.  The classes would welcome any donations of 
old denim items you may have at home. Please drop any items to the main office. 

 Collecting students from school early - We can appreciate that there are some instances 
where students may need to be collected before school finishes.  If you are aware that your 
child will be leaving early, please ensure they present to the Student Centre before school with 
a note (or give us a call early), and a leave request will be issued. 

 Students late to school – to approve this, we will need either a phone call / note / parent present 
at student centre or an email - StudentCentre@toowoombashs.eq.edu.au 

Regards 
TSHS Administration 

    
Winter Uniforms 
available at the  

TSHS uniform shop 
or QKR  App 

OPEN 
 8am – 10:45am 

daily 


